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National 
Department 
of Water and 
Sanitation 
(28/02/2023) 

I have noticed that there is 
another Public Participation 
Process for the proposed 
expansion of the Jupiter 
cemetery in Pabalello. Should 
I send another request for 
registration as an I&AP? 
 

Dear M. Mangwegape, 
 
EnviroAfrica hereby 
acknowledges receipt of your 
correspondence and confirms 
the registration of your 
Department as a commenting 
authority concerning the 
proposed expansion of the 
Rietfontein Cemetery.  
 
You will be provided with 
copies of all environmental 
reports that become available 
for public comment during the 
public consultation process. 
 

EnviroAfrica 

 


